
If a missionary truly desires to effectively reach the lost in the country of their calling, 
it is imperative they learn the language of that country. Monica and I have diligently 
given ourselves to study of the Korean language and we are finally seeing the fruits of 
our labors. Not only are we starting to enjoy meaningful conversations with native 
speakers but I also had the opportunity to preach my first message in Korean! No, it 
did not go as well as I hoped. Pastor Lee had to step in and rescue me but much was 
learned in the process that I can use for future Korean sermons.    

First attempt to preach in Korean!  

M INISTER ’S MEETING 

 In April the annual Minister's Meeting seminar was held. There 
was a very good turnout and it was nice to be able to spend time 
with the Korean pastors and connect with them on a personal level. 
The annual UPCK camp meeting was held July 30th-Aug 2nd. 
During camp meeting we were able to introduce Estella Grace 
Rushing to the Korean UPC!  

May 16th, 2018, Monica and I 
were blessed with the birth of our 
daughter, Estella Grace Rushing. 
We are thankful for a healthy and 
happy baby and delivery. Mother 
and baby are doing well!  

 

2018 3RD QUARTER  

RUSHINGS IN KOREA 

We are excited to share with you that this year has been one of growth and progress! Not only have we made great 
progress with our language studies but we have been able to develop relationships with the national pastors.  

And our family has grown!   

ESTELLA GRACE RUSHING 

REMEMBER KOREA 

IN YOUR PRAYERS ! 

We are thankful to God for 
what He is doing in Korea and 
allowing us to be used in His 
Kingdom. We ask each of you 
to pray for the nation of Ko-
rea. We also are grateful for 
your prayers over our family 
and the support you give which 
allows us to do the work of the 
Lord in the country to which 
we are called. God bless you!  

_________________________________________________ 


